
Bids for water plant generator were opened on Thursday, June 11, 2020 at 3:10 p.m. at the Village 

Hall.  

 

Present:         Blizzard Electric, Nelcorp Electric & Vacri Construction 

  Bill Brown 

                             
 
The bids were opened beginning at 3:10 PM. 
 
The bids were as follows: 
 
 Blizzard Electric  $88,800 
 Blanding Electric  $65,840 
 Nelcorp Electric  $72,900 
 Vacri Constuction  $59,000 
 TAM Enterprises  $69,000 
 A. Treffeisen & Sons $69,400 
 
This bid will be awarded at our board meeting on Monday, June 15, 2020. 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Kimberly Cairns 
Village Clerk 


